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June 2023 

 

School Website/Twitter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In order to make the most of the school’s website and twitter, photographs which contain images 

of the children may be included with the content (only with parents/carers permission). To allay 

any concerns parents/carers may have about this, the school will follow a strict policy regarding 

use of such photographs, as advised by Government guidelines:  

 

 Children in photographs will not be identifiable by name, i.e. there will not be any captions 
containing the children’s names alongside photographs. 

 

 If a child’s name is mentioned elsewhere (for example, because of some work that is 
displayed on the site) only the first name will be used and it will not be linked to any 
photograph of the child or any other personal details. 

 
I hope any concerns you may have are met by the above points.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs R. Tidiman 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We take data security very seriously and will only use the information provided for the purpose of the provision of Ghyllgrove 

Community Primary School. Data will be stored securely. To view our full data protection policy please see our school website. 
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